
Holy Cross Catholic Church 

973-694-4585 

 

November 27, 2016 

 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:00-4:30pm 

Sacraments of Baptism, Marriage 
&Personal Appointments 
Please call the Parish Office  

 

Schedule of Masses 
Saturdays: 5:00pm 
Sundays: 10:00am 

 

Daily Mass is celebrated at 7:30am  
at Our Lady of  the Valley Church 

630 Valley Road - Wayne 

 

“The Church is Holy, not just because all are welcome. 

The Church is Holy, because all belong.”  

Timothy M. Matovina  

University of Notre Dame 

(paraphrased by Pope Francis at General Audience) 

17 Van Duyne Avenue  Wayne  New Jersey   07470 



Rev. Peter VB. Wells, Pastor, 973-694-4585, Ext. 7246 
VonBreton@aol.com 

Rev. Peter Filipkowski, Parochial Vicar,  Ext. 7204 

Father Charles J. Parr, Pastor Emeritus 
Father Michael Lee, Chaplain at De Paul High School  

Fr. Michael Lee@dpchs.org 
Deacon Vincent Cocilovo 

vcocilovo@olvwayne.org 
 Sister Dorothy Dee, SSJ, Pastoral Associate 

Adult Formation/Ministry of Consolation 
Ext. 7245  SrDorothy@olvwayne.org 

Elaine George,  Parish Secretary  
Ext. 7200 - Secretary@olvwayne.org 

Barbara Mennella Office Assistant 
Ext 7203-reception@olvwayne.org 

Judi Cocilovo, Director of Faith Formation 
973-694-4585 Ext. 7208 - JCocilovo@olvwayne.org 

Irene Luberto, Parish Financial Administrator 
973-694-4585 Ext. 7243 - finance@olvwayne.org 

Carol Kulevich and Linda Paese, Parish Trustees 

December 3 -  5:00pm George Duderich 

 Dorothy Musilli 

 
December 4 - 10:00am For the People 
 
Presider this weekend is Father Wells 

   
Presiders at Our Lady of the Valley are as follows: 
5:00pm Father Michael Lee 
8:00am Father Peter 
10:00am Father Michael Lee 
12:00noon Father Peter 

Our Parish is Served By Weekly Mass Intentions 

Weekend Collection 

First Sunday of Advent — November 27, 2016 

Parish’s Sacramental and Prayer Life 

“Is anyone among you suffering?  They should pray… 
Is anyone among you sick?  They should summon the  

presbyters of the church, and they should pray over them  
and anoint them with oil in the name of the Lord.” 

(James 5:13,14) 
 

 Pray for the Sick: 
Joseph Brucato Jr.,  

Carol Brugaletta, Father Michael Burke,  
Louis Caprio, Ralph Cicetti, Robert Darpino, 

Flo Felano, Josephine Ganz, John Giannini, 
Dave Hesson, Marie Liffers, Mary Maksuta, 

Gloria Minnocci, James Murray, Joann  
Ranalletti, Michael Renaldo, Ann Russo,    
Kristen Sedlacik and  Michael Waldinger 

 

St. Joseph’s Missals 

Faith Formation News 

Grades 1-8: 

Sunday, November 27; December 4, 18 

8:30-9:45 and 10:30-11:45 
 

Monday, November 28; December 5, 19 

7:00-8:15pm 
 

Confirmation I:  

Thursday, December 1—Reconciliation 

7:00pm—8:00pm 

Reconciliation will last approximately one hour. All  

students are expected to stay for the full amount of 

time. Reconciliation is for ALL Confirmation I students, 

including those attending a Catholic High School.  
 

Sunday, December 11 

9:30am—11:30am 
 

Confirmation II:  

Sunday, December 11 

1:15pm—2:45pm 

The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns near the tabernacle, 

in church and is the reminder of our Lord’s presence in 

the Most Holy Eucharist, will burn in loving memory of: 

Elizabeth Weglarz & Gerald Brucato    

Also, the altar bread and wine, which will become the 

Holy Body and Precious Blood of our Lord, was given in 

memory of Elizabeth Weglarz & Gerald Brucato by  

Gloria Dkystra. 

Collection figures are unavail-

able  

As our new liturgical year begins, new St. Joseph’s  

Missals are available at a cost of $3 each. 

Missals are available at the Parish Center during the 

week. 

St. Joseph’s Missals 



The loss a loved one at any time of our lives always 

leaves us with an empty feeling that we call grief.  

There is never an easy time to lose someone we love 

to sickness, old age, an accident, or a senseless act of 

violence.  During this time of the year when the rest 

of the world is festive, joyful, and filled with the 

Christmas spirit, those who mourn are  

often left alone, lonely, and sometimes depressed. 

We invite you and your family to join with others who 

are mourning a loved one at our Mass of  

Remembrance at Our Lady of the Valley Church on 

Sunday, December 18, at 2:30pm 

Mass will include a roll call of the names of our loved 

ones buried from Our Lady of the Valley and Holy 

Cross this past year as well as the names of those  

requested. 

If you would like to have your loved one’s name  

included in the roll call, please fill out the following 

form and drop it in the collection basket, email  

S i s t e r  D o r o t h y  d i r e c t l y  a t :   

Srdorothy@olvwayne.org, or call 973-694-4585 

x7245. 

“Come to me all you who are weary and  

burdened, and I will give you rest.”  

Matthew 11:28 

 
 

Name(s) of deceased: 

 

 

Please PRINT clearly 

 

Gift Card Fundraiser Women’s Organization 

Winter Warm-Up 

Find a great bargain? Like to knit or crochet? 

Here is your chance to pay it forward. The 
Holy Cross Winter Warm Up drive is  

underway and running  through February. 
Please drop off  NEW socks, gloves, hats, 
scarves or other warm clothing. 

This year, as in the last few years, 

the gifts will be donated to the  

children of St. Agnes’s Church.  

 

Please wrap gifts with the “giving 

tree tag” on the outside.  

 

All gifts are due by December 18. 

Giving Tree 

Last chance!  All orders must be submitted with 

payment this weekend.  Cards will be available for 

pick-up the weekend of December 10/11.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Michele 

Cornel l  a t  cornel l . tex@gmai l .com  or  

(973) 694-4270. 

Christmas Concert 

 

The Orchestra of St. Peter by the Sea,  

conducted by Father Alphonse Stephenson,  

will perform their Christmas Concert  

at Our lady of the Valley  

on Sunday, December 11, at 7:30pm. 

Ticket Sales begin the weekend of November 19/20.   

Cost: 

Adults: $30 

Seniors 65+ and children 12 years and younger: $20 

Mass of Remembrance 

Our Lady of the Valley Women’s Organization is having 

a Christmas Luncheon on Wednesday, December 14, 

at 1:00pm at the Paris Inn, 1929 Alps Road, Wayne.  

All the ladies of Our Lady of the Valley are invited and 

a special invitation is being extended to the ladies of 

Holy Cross Church.  Please call Joyce Laauwe  

973-942-9322 for reservations. 

mailto:Srdorothy@olvwayne.org
mailto:cornell.tex@gmail.com

